
Remote Learning Update at Swift Creek High School 
 

Starting Monday ​January 18th​, new rules regarding remote learning at Swift Creek High School 
will be in effect.  The changes are as follows: 
 

● Students may still Zoom into class as before if they are experiencing symptoms of 
COVID-19, have tested positive, or have been exposed under the following conditions: 

○ A parent or guardian calls the school to inform the school the student will be 
participating over Zoom that day due to the reasons listed above. 

○ In order for the absence to be excused, the student ​must provide 
documentation from a medical professional​ verifying that they were sick or 
have tested positive. 

○ When an individual tests positive, they will receive a letter from WDH.  If a 
student voluntarily discloses a known exposure to the school, the student ​must 
acquire a copy of the letter sent to the individual who tested positive as 
proof of exposure​.  At this time, the student must participate in class over Zoom 
for 10 calendar days.  The absences will not be excused without the letter 
verifying the exposure.  
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